[bookmark: _GoBack][Agency Letterhead Here, If Applicable]
Return Address Here


Date

Representative ___________
77 S High Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215
EMAIL ADDRESS FOR RECIPIENT

Re: Support House Bill 321

Representative __________:

My name is _____________, and I live in your district. I am writing to support House Bill 321, more commonly known as Erin’s Law. Erin’s Law mandates that Ohio’s public schools provide age appropriate prevention education on sexual abuse and sexual violence to students, parents, and educators. Erin’s Law is in place in 37 states. All children in _____________ (name of town) deserve the protection of informed peers, teachers, and families – the same protection children in the majority of schools across the country receive.  

Erin’s Law prevents abuse and increases detection of existing abuse. Please help this bill become law. 

Sincerely,


[Sender Name]
